
Recognized for his many years of service as a member of the 
District V Committee and as District V Chairman from 1998 to 2015 

Virgil Palumbo 
Windber Area High School 

 

 
 

 

A retiring Virgil Palumbo was recognized by the PIAA at the District 
V Annual Meeting held on April 8, 2015 at Clara’s Place Restaurant 
in Bedford.  Representing the PIAA is Gregory Biller, PIAA Director 
of Business Affairs and Dr. Robert A. Lombardi, PIAA Executive 
Director.  Thank you Virgil Palumbo for your many years of service 
as a member of the PIAA Board of Directors.  


